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PLAZA IMPROVEMENTS GIVE AUBURN RESIDENTS  

NEW SUMMER LUNCHTIME EXPERIENCE 
 

AUBURN, ME – Since July is Park and Recreation Month in Auburn, what better way to celebrate 
our parks than to take your lunch outside? On Thursdays through the remainder of the summer, 
Auburn offers its residents the perfect opportunity to do just that.  
 
Outfitted with welcoming bistro tables and chairs, Festival Plaza is the place to be on Thursdays 
from 11:30 AM to 2:00 PM. Bring your lunch and join us on Thursday, July 16, 2015 for a musical 
“atmosphere,” created by local guitarist John Cote. And in August, be sure to stop by to admire our 
new, colorful Plaza canopies!  
 
Enjoy the sunshine, enjoy your lunch and enjoy Festival Plaza—EVERY Thursday in downtown 
Auburn.   
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